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The Professional Firefighters of Naples Local 2174 formally endorses Council Member Ray Christman 

for re-election to the Naples City Council. 

 

Since his election to Council in 2019, Mr. Christman has acted as a true leader within our community, 

standing firm on the beliefs of having both an ethical and transparent government. His actions during the 

past term have shown he has the best interests of both the City of Naples residents and its employees.  

The Professional Firefighters of Naples Local 2174 stand with him.  His support of first responders 

ensures the City of Naples remains a safe place to live, play, and work. We believe Mr. Christman’s core 

values will continue to enhance the quality of life for our residents and visitors, while preserving the 

City’s small-town charm. 

 

 

 

We wish him all the best going forward! 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

President Chris Clissold 

Professional Firefighters of Naples  

Local 2174 

 

 

 
 


